
 

Moral and Social:  

It is good to help others less 

fortunate than ourselves. 

On Thursday 26th February 2015, Mengham Junior 

Learning Council were honoured to be able to present a 

cheque for £304.84 to Andy and Bubba who drove all the 

way from the Woofability charity headquarters in 

Bournemouth to accept our fabulous donations. Andy 

explained that this money would almost be enough to buy 

a Golden Retriever puppy which are the types of dogs this 

wonderful charity buys and trains to aid disabled people all 

over the country. We learnt that Willow (the dog who 

visited us previously) is being bred for the first time so the 

charity can reduce its outgoing costs and therefore spend 

more money on training these fantastic four legged friends. 

We have even been promised a visit from some pups in the 

future! Many thanks and well done for all your support in 

donating £1 for the pyjama day and loose coppers to fill up 

our dog template. 

Washing – no 

problem! 


